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STAY UPDATED
Last meeting of the school year
(via zoom) is Tuesday, June 2nd
at 7pm.

Please donate gently-used
uniforms in the bins in the school
lobby. Stay tuned for used
uniform sale dates to be
announced this summer. Check
out the PTO website for any
details. fcs.school/pto/

Have a safe and happy summer
break! 

May God bless you, your family,
and our Forcey Christian
Community!

As the 22'-23' school year comes to a
close, we thank God for all of the PTO's
accomplishments this year. We thank the
FCS community, including: admin.,
teachers, staff, parents/relatives, alumni,
students, and all those who helped to
make this possible. Here are some
events/activities the PTO helped to
support:
Room Parent Program
Refreshment of teacher's lounges with cleaning and/or
snacks/drinks
Staff back-to-school donut/coffee treats
Teacher Professional Development Day treats
FCS Fun Run (support with volunteers, popsicles/water)
Used Uniform Sales 
Movie Night
PTO mixer
Holiday staff events (breakfast, raffle, gift cards)
Valentine's Heart Cart (snack/drink cart)
St. Patrick's Day bags for staff
Garden volunteerism
FCS Gala volunteer support
Teacher Appreciation Week events (including: luncheon,
snack cart)
Nurse's Appreciation Week
Spring Fling 
E-birthday cards for all staff
Fund requests for staff, including: blue tooth speakers
for PE, hygiene packets for the nurse's room,
chromebooks for the library, world watch program for
middle school, desk chairs for 5th grade room, STEM
supplies for pre-K

‘22-23 PTO COMMUNITY
BUILDING

PTO ELECTIONS
Welcome our '22-'23 school year
PTO board members:

Tanisha Nanor, President
Jennifer Renkema, Vice President
(returning)
Erin Crowley, Secretary
Christina Buggappa, Treasurer


